## DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

## FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend

HAROLD LESLIE REUSS Rector of the Parish of

MURWILLUMBAH and the Churchwardens of ALL SAINTS

Church at MURWILLUMBAH praying that we would by virtue

of our Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the

below-mentioned alterations at HALL SAINTS Church,

## MURWILLUMBAH

TO ERECT THREE PARTITIONS FOR A SUITABLE OFFICE AREA IN THE SOUTH EASTERN CORNER OF THE UNDERCROFT, AND TO USE EXISTING SMALLER OFFICE FOR SUNDAY SCHOOL MATERIAL STORAGE AS PER PARISH COUNCIL MEETING MINUTE OF THE 21ST DECEMBER, 1994.

WHEREAS these alterations appear to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in **ALL SAINTS** Church, **MURWILLUMBAH**.

## NOW THEREFORE, WE, RICHARD WARWICK HURFORD

ADMINISTRATOR OF THE DIOCESE OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this

TWENTY EIGHTH day of APRIL in the

year of our Lord One thousand nine

hundred and NINETY FIVE

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Diocesan Registrar.